
Town of East Hampton 

Design Review Board 

Regular Meeting 

Thursday, October 15, 2020 

6:30 P.M. 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 

 

Minutes 

Present: Kevin Burnham, Chairman Michael Chicoine, with Town Manager David Cox. 

Absent: Scott Hill  

Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance:  

Chairman Chicoine called the meeting to order at 6:33 P.M. on Zoom meeting call. 

Public Comment: None 

Approval of Minutes: 

a) August 20, 2020: A motion was made by Mr. Burnham, seconded by Mr. Chicoine, to 

approve of the August 20th, 2020 regular meeting minutes with no changes. Voted 3-0 in 

favor. 

Plan Reviews: 

a) 62 Main Street- Front Porch: Enlargement of the front porch. The front door will be 

moved from the right to the left. And the window will also move to the opposite side of 

the porch. There are no materials listed for what will be used for the porch. The design 

fits in with the character of the Village Center. The existing porch has nice detailing that 

should be brought over to the new porch. The columns, trim, shingles, and the brick 

around the house and of the foundation should be brought into the design of the new 

porch.  A motion was made by Mr. Burnham, seconded by Mr. Cox, to recommend 

approval of applicant for front porch at 62 Main Street with the recommendation of 

maintaining the period detailing including but not limited to the columns, the dental 

molding, the brick foundation, trim, and the shingles. Voted 3-0 in favor. 

Public Comment: None 

Adjournment: A motion was made by Mr. Burnham, seconded by Mr. Chicoine, to adjourn the 

meeting at 6:44 PM. Voted 3-0 in favor. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Katrina Aligata 

Recording Clerk 


